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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator
UtiNRC Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Collins:

Subject: Advance Notification of Shipments
of Spent Nuclear Fuel

In accordance with federal statutes, Nebraska Public Power
District is enclosing the subject notification. Please note that
portions of this notification contains safeguards information and
must be dealt with in accordance with 10CFR73.21.

Your cooperation in this matter is much appreciated.

Sincerely,

M
Jay M. Pflant
Technical Staff Manager
Nuclear Power Group
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